
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
         

 
 

 

         

First Delivery of Books 
We love books in Gorran and staff were very excited 
to see our first delivery of new class novels, reading 

partners books, and non-fiction material.  
A huge thank you to everyone who organised and 

attended our tractor run that funded this purchase 
and to all those in school who have worked hard to 

research and process the order.  
Now for some exciting summer reading!! 
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What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 29th April –  
Cricket Club P6-7  
Kids Club 
Tuesday 30th April –  
Swimming P5/7 
Football P4/5 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 1st May –  
Choral Speaking Group   
Harper’s Shield Football 1-3pm 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 2nd May –  
Good News Club 2-3 & 3-4pm 
Football Festival 1-3pm 
Library Van 
Flute  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Friday 3rd May - 
Festival Ends 

Dinner –  
Week 3 

 Stars of the Week  
P1/2- Jack for brilliant phonics work. Isla for fantastic 

perseverance and giving her best at all times. 

P3/4- Simeon for being so kind and caring to his teacher 

each morning. James W for being a great friend. 

P5/6- Lilian & Laura for a fantastic performance of their 

poems at the festival.  

P7- Daniel for working so hard at all times. 

Bradley for presenting his poem at the festival so well.  

 

Cash for Clobber 
We have made a great start to 

our collection. Please send in any 
unwanted items by Tuesday 30th 

April. If you are dropping off 
items outside of school hours, 

they could be placed in the 
shelter in the Welly Woods.  

Thank you.  

Upcoming Sporting Events 
1st May – Football, Harpers Shield @ 

Joey Dunlop. 
2nd May – Football festival @ Joey 

Dunlop. 
21st May – Boys Cricket @ Coleraine RFC. 
23rd May – Girls Cricket @ Coleraine RFC.   

 
  

 
 

 

 Festival Success  
It’s only day two of the festival but our 

pupils have blown everyone away by the 
standard of their performances. We just 

love how they get up on stage with 
confidence, enjoy performing and show 

great kindness to their friends.  

Dates for you Diary 
Sports Day – Friday 21st June.  

Leavers Assembly (P7) – 
Wednesday 26th June.  

 Monster Madness 
Congratulations to our Kids 
Club pupils who took part 
in the Monster Madness 

art competition. Their 
amazing pictures will be 
published in a book that 

will be sent to school.  
Well done! 


